
 

Great Fraction Challenge 
This year we will be taking part in the NSPCC Number Day on Thursday 6th February 2020.  Our 

focus this year is on fractions.  Part of the day is about raising money for the NSPCC so we 

would like your child to take part in the Great Fraction Challenge.   

 

The Challenge will be to take photos representing specific fractions that we send out to your child 

in as many different ways as possible.  We would love it if you could ask family and friends to 

sponsor your child either per different representation, or for taking part in the event.  Your child 

will have one week to complete the challenge, which will be given to them on Wednesday 29th 

January.  All photos need to be emailed/sent into school no later than 3 pm on Wednesday 5th 

February.  There will be a prize for the child with the most different representations of fractions 

completed, and a further prize for the most inventive representation! 
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